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Let's take the Cursillo experience to the whole world! 
 
St. Paul, patron of the Cursillo Movement, was a tireless evangelizer who 
never stopped moving worldwide to proclaim the Word of God. That is also 
the aspiration of the Movement today: to bring the experience of Cursillo to 
the whole world, to make it possible for many people in very diverse 
countries to encounter the Lord in a Cursillo Weekend.  
 
For this reason, on the feast of the Conversion of St. Paul, on January 25, a 
worldwide campaign is launched to raise funds to bring the Cursillo to 
countries where it is not present, especially those in the African continent.  
 
It is the "Project 3$/3€": If every Cursillista, in every group, in every Ultreya, in 
every diocese, donated only 3€, we could help thousands of people to live 
the experience of a Cursillo.   
 
Can you help us? Donate 3$/3€ through these means: 
- At the Ultreya of... 
- By bank transfer to the account... 
- Through the App...  
 
Spread the word! Please help us spread this campaign among the cursillistas. 
Thank you!  
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The Movement of Cursillos in Christianity celebrate on January 25th its most 
relevant feast day, the Conversion of St. Paul, its patron saint. Around this 
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Cursillo experience to countries where it is not present, especially those in 
the African continent. 
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